
From: PCOM Student Affairs <studentaffairs_noreply@pcom.edu> 
Date: Mon, Apr 27, 2020 at 5:13 PM 
Subject: Student Emergency Fund 
To: 
 
 
Dear Students, 
  
PCOM is proud to announce the creation of the Student Emergency Fund (SEF) in an effort to provide 
relief for students having financial hardships.  This fund was made possible by generous 
donations from the PCOM Alumni Association, alumni, faculty, staff, and friends of PCOM.   
  
The SEF is designed to provide relief to students who need assistance with unexpected and additional 
costs related to basic needs such as housing, food, travel, healthcare, and other personal expenses 
incurred as a result of personal or a national emergency such as COVID-19.  The Offices of Student 
Affairs and Financial Aid ask that if you are in hardship, please complete the following PCOM Student 
Emergency Fund Application. Please note that completion of the survey does not guarantee funding will 
be provided; however, every effort will be made to  assist the student. 
 
Stay Safe, 
Student Affairs 
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